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22 June 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re Uniform for rest of Summer Term 

Weather reports for next week have detailed that we will be experiencing high temperatures of up 

to 26C. With this in mind, we are allowing students not to wear their jackets for the rest of the 

summer term. However, students who are cold should continue to wear their jacket and not their 

jumper as this is only an optional uniform item.  Students should also ensure their shirts are tucked 

in at all times. 

We would remind parents that it is essential that your child stay hydrated during this warm spell and 

they should come to school with a bottle of water (fizzy drinks are not permitted and will be 

confiscated). Water fountains are situated around the Academy and students can re-fill their bottles 

during break and lunchtime only. They must allow time for this during breaks as they will not be 

allowed out of lessons to re-fill bottles. 

Thank you 

Mr M Avoth  
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